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The section manager election now underway in Western Pennsylvania is important.  There is much at stake. I urge you to consider the qualifications of Tim Duffy, K3LR in his bid to be your new section manager. As EPA section manager and volunteer legal counsel since 1980, I can attest that amateur radio faces many challenges in the future. I have known Tim Duffy, K3LR for some years, and can personally attest to his qualifications both professionally as a technologist, manager and as an accomplished radio amateur. I serve with Tim on the Board of Directors of the Radio Club of America and have seen his ability to manage important activities.  Those of you that know Tim as well appreciate his engineering background, deep knowledge and appreciation of amateur radio, and ability to get things done for others.


I am convinced there is no one better to lead your section than K3LR.  In this ARRL election, the Western PA section has a golden opportunity to elect a proven leader with a track record of accomplishment in Amateur Radio. That person is Tim Duffy, K3LR. Make your vote count and take a moment to tell your Amateur friends about K3LR's campaign and ask for their support for him in this election. Together you can make this a win for Tim!  That, I can assure you, would be a win for you, your WPA section and all of the amateur radio community.

Bob Famiglio, K3RF

Eastern Pennsylvania Section Manager

Atlantic Division Volunteer Counsel
